
8th Grade Shadowing Guidelines 
 

Students who would like to have shadowing experiences at prospective high 
schools should adhere to the following guidelines: 
 

1.​ Shadowing is designed for those 8th grade students who are undecided 
or unsure about the high school they wish to attend.  

 
2.​ Shadowing is limited to a maximum of two days in a school year.  
 
3.​ Shadowing days will hopefully coincide with days during which St. 

Columban School is not in session. Consider teacher in-service days, 
parent/teacher conference days, or days when our school is not in 
session as the primary days for visitations.  

 
4.​ Shadowing must be arranged between your family and the prospective 

high school. St. Columban School is not responsible for setting dates. 
Keep in mind that high schools will only take a limited number of 
visitors each day.  

 
5.​ A shadowing form must be signed by the school visited and returned 

to St. Columban School upon returning to school.  
 
6.​ The two shadowing days are excused absences if the shadowing form 

is turned in on the day the student returns to school.  
 
7.​ Students should check Google Classroom for assignments. Class work 

missed, including tests, must be made up at the discretion of the 
teachers.   

 
*********************************************************** 
I have read the guidelines concerning 8th grade high school shadowing.  
 
_________________________            ___________________________ 
Parent Signature                                     Student Name 


